
 

Barum Class - Home learning week ending 17th June 

Barum class have had a great start to the second half of term, the children shared all the 

great things they had done during the half term and wrote fantastic recounts about their 

holidays. 

 We have enjoyed reading and learning the story of Orion and the Dark by Emma Yarlett. 

This is our new text for our story writing sequence, we will be learning to write a story in the 

first person about a child overcoming a fear.  

In maths, we have started a new unit on measure, we have learnt about using standard 

measures, practiced how to use a ruler to measure accurately and how to choose the most 

appropriate measuring tool for the item we are measuring.  

Barum class were very excited to start making their carnival headdresses in DT and they 

enjoyed making Father’s Day cards, ready to celebrate on Sunday! 

 

            

 

 

Have a great weekend  

Home learning project: Create a rainforest in a box! To support our learning 

about Brazil, research the animals and their habitat they need to survive in 

the Amazon. Be as creative as you can! This will be a two-week project. We 

look forward to seeing your designs on Friday 30th June. 

 

 


